Your drinking water comes from ground

water from @ spring located off Nicolaj ¢
— Town of Goble. i

SOURCE WATER ASSESSMENT
The State of Oregon has completed thjg
assessment plan for our spring which
includes @ map of where the water comes
from, possible sources of contamination, angd

5 review of the susceptibility of the source for
contamination.  This plan is available for
public review.

MESSAGE

Please continue to observe water
conservation during the summer months.

Please refrain from watering lawns and car
washing.

THANK YOU,
Goble Water Association

i VIOLATIONS
Our system received a violation for

Late/Nonreporting of CCR  Water
Reports. CCR Consumer Confidence

Reports _are required to be delivered to
water system customers by July 1st and
certified with the state by October 1% of

each year. State records indicate not

being in compliance with state requlations

for distributing the reports to customers
by July 1%t and not certifying with the
state by October 1%, 2024. We returned
to compliance on October 9%, 2024.

HEALTH TIP

If present, elevated levels of lead can
cause serious health problems,
especially for pregnant women and
young children. Lead in drinking water

is primarily from materials and
components associated with service
lines and home plumbing. Our system
is responsible for providing high quality
drinking water, but cannot control the
variety of materials used Iin plumbing
components. When your water has
been sitting for several hours, you
can minimize the potential for lead
exposure by flushing your tap for 30
seconds to 2 minutes before using
water for drinking or cooking. If you
are concerned about lead In your
water, you may wish to have your water
tested. Information on lead in drinking
water, testing methods & steps you can
take to minimize exposure is available
from the Safe Drinking Water Hotline or

http://www.epa.gov/safewater/lead.

If you have any questions
or in emergencies call:

Roxy Caraway

503-732-0891




